
Dear Members of the Great and Little

Shelford Community, 

Welcome back! We hope this week's

newsletter finds you and your family well

after a peaceful half term. 

One of the biggest highlights this week

has been the return to whole-school

collective worship sessions in the hall. 
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We live and work in harmony with love for one another,
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It has been an absolute delight to gather together again

in person. As many of you will know already, this week

marks our 'Positive Choices Week'. Each day, we have

taken a specific theme relating to showing the best

version of ourselves through our choices, manners and in

how we resolve problems. We have shared these through

our Collective Worship and a variety of stories and

activities back in class. 

Tomorrow, we look to creating new whole-school rules,

before celebrating and recognising children that have

demonstrated these positive choices. 



100th Day
Monday 21st February marked our 100th day of this academic year.

Year 2 celebrated this by exploring all things 100! From 100

marshmallows and 100 cocktail sticks to sourcing 100 things from

home, they well and truly enjoyed exploring the idea. To top it off,

they dressed as their 100-year-old selves!



Book Week and World Book Day



Book Week and World Book Day



Announcements
Great and Little Shelford C of E (A) Primary School Prayer

Meeting
 

Thursday March 3rd, 2022 08:00 PM 
 

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82340937339?

pwd=V2lJQkJSVUQvakpLbmVFcGtYL0d6QT09
 

Meeting ID: 823 4093 7339
Passcode: vNFXK3

 
A small group of us meet termly to pray for our school, and although
we hope to meet again in person soon, for this term we are staying
on Zoom. Our meetings last about 40 minutes, and all items prayed

for are treated confidentially. There is no need to pray aloud; anyone
is welcome to listen and pray silently. There is also the option to just
log on and leave a prayer request in the chat function if you would

like to.

Tree Felling - St. Mary's Church 
 

The tree felling at St. Mary's Church, Great Shelford has been moved
to 4th, 5th and 6th April - during the school holidays. 

PAT Dog Launch Event
 

We are delighted to launch our upcoming partnership with Pets as
Therapy. Several volunteers will be visiting school next week to share
some details on the different dogs. If you haven't yet signed up for
your child to take part in small group sessions, you can do so here.

These sessions are open to all children. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82340937339?pwd=V2lJQkJSVUQvakpLbmVFcGtYL0d6QT09
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfVTSn8wao6JwLLLgFmS_KsetIfvRvBGi75uCIOW-wK7NDPHQ/viewform?usp=sf_link





